
When a child walks into Westminster, they often carry more than a backpack.
They carry self-doubt, frustration, and the weight of challenges far too heavy for
their age. But they also carry something else: dreams.

As Youth Program Manager at Westminster, I have the joy of witnessing those
dreams take shape every day. And every breakthrough moment reminds me:
when a child’s confidence is torn down by struggle, it can be mended—with time,
support, and care. 

You help the fourth grader with dyslexia dream of becoming a teacher because
now he reads at the top of his class. You help the first grader who once dreaded
school now imagine himself as a scientist because he’s finally seen what success
feels like. You help a shy student, who used to avoid speaking in front of others,
dream of being a lawyer because our programs helped her find her voice.

These are real dreams. And they’re growing stronger every
day because of your support.

Will you make a gift today to ensure our youth programs continue to nurture
the dreams of every child who walks through our doors? Whether it’s tutoring,
enrichment, or simply a place where they feel safe to dream, your generosity helps
turn those dreams into something real and lasting.

On the back, you’ll find real dreams written by the incredible kids in our youth
program. Each one a glimpse into the future they’re working toward. With your
support, those dreams are closer than ever to becoming reality.

Thank you for believing in our kids and their dreams.

With gratitude,
Brouke Wright
Youth Program Manager




